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A CARTER CHRISTMAS ANNUAL FUNDRAISER CANCELLED FOR 2021

Houston, TX (December 1, 2021) - It is with sincere regret that we announce the 1st Annual
Carter Christmas fundraiser, originally scheduled for December 12, 2021 has been cancelled.
The board made this difficult decision after evaluating a series of recent unforeseen
changes related to attendance, artist schedules and health concerns that we felt would
affect the overall quality for our guests.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our sponsors, and vendors for their
unwavering support over the years and through these challenging times.  Your dedication
encourages us to continue to push forward and walk boldly with a firm commitment to our
mission in 2022.

Purchasers will be notified by Friday, December 3rd on how to obtain a refund --  or should
they choose, a credit will be applied on their behalf to a future event.

The Dr. LC Carter Foundation is looking forward to continuing this journey with you in 2022.
Thank you again for your support and we wish the best for you and your family during the
holiday season.

---end---
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